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MR Geoff Burton
- 27 Park AVE
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RE: DA2025/0136 - 60 Hudson Parade CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I refer to the arboreal report dated 21st March emailed to Anaiis Sarkission today which sets
out fully the basis of the concerns that exist from an arboreal and ecological perspective with
siting the proposed boatshed within a remnant stand of protected Spotted Gums which are an
endangered species under NSW State legislation. Approving this DA as proposed would
involve the implicit approval by Council for the applicant to remove a further Spotted Gum
from 60 Hudson Parade and to seriously imperil the health and longevity of another by
excavating within its Structural Protection Zone to site the boatshed. All of the Spotted Gum
trees impacted by the current development application are on the ecologically sensitive
foreshore area of Pittwater and both are below the foreshore building line of this property.
They provide canopy and wildlife habitat that is specifically identified in the relevant
development guidelines as needing to be preserved and the health of the trees is in my view
good.I believe all of the matters outlined in my report are relevant to whether it would be
reasonable for Council to vary the existing Guidelines that apply in environmentally sensitive
zones such as the Pittwater foreshore which are zoned as C4 environmental living and which
is where this property is situated and where the objective is to permit 'low-impact residential
development with preservation of the natural environment, ensuring that development
maintains the area's ecological and aesthetic qualities'. Siting the boatshed where currently
proposed cannot achieve any of these objectives for the reasons outlined in detail in my
report.
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